
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    Manager’s Communication 
  

         November 8, 2017 

    Life outside the lines.  
  

New Police Building Walk-Through 
 

A walk-through of the new Police Building has been arranged for Council members at 6 pm.  
We’ll meet at the Fire Station and walk over for the tour.  I hope you can join us.   
 

Unauthorized Items 
 

1.  Acceptance of Donation from Judith Swearingen (Draft # 17-144) 
 

John Idone has requested Council’s authorization to accept a $200 donation from Judith 
Swearingen to plant a tree in memory of Mr. Harold Walker along the Portage Hike and Bike 
Trail in Kent.    (attachment) 
      

Administration Recommendation 
I recommend Council authorize the acceptance of the $200 donation.     

Council Action 
Authorize the acceptance of the $200 donation and allocation to Kent Parks and Recreation.   
 
 
 

2.  Acceptance of Donation from Charles and Betty Lim (Draft # 17-145) 
 

John Idone has requested Council’s authorization to accept a $200 donation from Charles 
and Betty Lim for a tree to be planted at Plum Creek Park in memory of Liu Yu Min.  
(attachment) 
      

Administration Recommendation 
I recommend Council authorize the acceptance of the $200 donation.     

Council Action 
Authorize the acceptance of the $200 donation and allocation to Kent Parks and Recreation.   
 
 

Special Finance Committee 
 

1.  Presentation of the Proposed 2018 City Operating Budget 
 

Dave Coffee has requested Committee time to present the proposed 2018 City Operating 
budget.      (attachment) 
      

Administration Recommendation 
I recommend Council receive and authorize the proposed 2018 City Operating budget.     

Council Action 
Authorize the proposed 2018 proposed City Operating budget.   
 
 

Executive Session 
 

The staff is requesting an executive session to discuss the terms of the contract negotiations 
with the OPBA union.   
 

Information Items 
 

1.  Fire Incident Report 
 

Chief Tosko has provided a copy of the fire and emergency medical services report for 
September 2017.  In 2017 calls for fire service are up 2% (16 calls); fire mutual aid assistance is 
down 8 events in 2017; and EMS responses are up 5% (131 calls).        (attachment)  
 
 
 


